FIVE CENT FEBRUARY

The 2020 Five Cent February challenge is due to start Monday, 03 February
through to Friday, 28 February. This is our first fundraiser of the year so let’s

make it a great one!

Each class will be challenged to collect as many five cent pieces as they can.
The competition will be fierce but the stakes are high as the 2020 winning

class will receive a nice surprise!

Each classroom has a container to place your coins into and these are being
tallied every Wednesday. Each week class tallies will be included in

newsletters, displayed outside The Hub and posted on Facebook.

Check behind the couch, in the car and be sure to ask the grandparents to

start collecting too!

Please note all coins will be accepted as a donation to our P&C, however

only Australian five cent pieces will count towards the class tally.
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